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June 22, 2021 

 

 

Members of the Affordable Housing Committee and Metro Council members – 

The Metropolitan Action Commission has requested a special called meeting with the Affordable 
Housing Committee to address the distribution of federal eviction relief funds.  That meeting will 
be held at 11 a.m. Friday, June 25, 2021, in the Metro Council Chambers. 

Committee members will hear updates from Cynthia Croom, Ed.D., Executive Director of the 
Metropolitan Action Commission, and others. Updates will include the status of funds distribution, 
future funding potential, the application process, and eligibility requirements. 

 Your attendance and participation at this meeting will be greatly appreciated. 

 Sincerely, 

 
Zulfat Suara 
Councilmember At-Large  
Chair, Affordable Housing Committee 
 


